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District 207 Needs Parent Opinions

District 207 is asking parents to complete a satisfaction survey provided by the Illinois State Board

of Education. La encuesta está disponible en español.

 

The survey provides Maine East, Maine South and Maine West parents an opportunity to share

attitudes, needs and opinions about their school. The survey is designed to help school and district

leadership improve their understanding of the parent to school relationship. Please take five

minutes today to complete the survey. All responses are completely anonymous. 

https://survey.5-essentials.org/illinois/

COMPLETE THE SURVEY

Summer School Class Offerings
Now Available

The Summer school brochure that includes a

course listing is currently available to parents

and students.

 

Summer school registration for incoming

seniors and juniors will begin at 7:30 a.m. on

Feb. 18. Summer school registration for

incoming sophomores and freshmen will

begin at 7:30 a.m. on Feb. 24.

 

Session 1 of summer school begins on June

15; Session 2 begins on July 6.

LEARN MORE

Buy Your Tickets for the Maine East
Musical "Legally Blonde"

Tickets are on sale for the Maine East

Musical "Legally Blonde." Buy your tickets

today at http://bit.ly/memusical

LEARN MORE

"Anxiety and Your Child" Discussion
on Feb. 27

“Anxiety and Your Child” will be the topic of

the next MCYAF monthly meeting on

February 27, 2020 at 9 a.m. in the Principal’s

Conference Room at Maine South High

School.
 

Meghan Erwin, LCSW, a Park Ridge

therapist, will be the featured speaker. This

event is free and open to the public.

LEARN MORE

Coronavirus Information

The Centers for Disease Control and

Prevention recently issued an alert related

to Coronavirus, a respiratory illness that was

first identified in December in Wuhan,

China. There are NO reported cases of

Coronavirus connected to District 207, Frost

Academy, Maine East, Maine South or Maine

West. However, District 207 is monitoring this

health issue closely. The district also is

following the recently released Illinois

Department of Public Health (IDPH)

guidelines for Illinois schools regarding the

disease.

LEARN MORE

Maine Township High School District 207 serves students and families from Park Ridge, nearly all of
Des Plaines, as well as parts of Glenview, Harwood Heights, Morton Grove, Niles, Norridge,

Norwood Park Township and Rosemont.

Community Bulletin Board

Information from community organizations of interest to District 207 families.

SEE THE LATEST INFO
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